## **Feedback Request**

Dear Team,

Thank you for joining us at the Spring Office Party! We hope you had a wonderful time celebrating and connecting with your colleagues.

To help us plan better events in the future, we would greatly appreciate your feedback. Please take a few moments to share your thoughts on the following:

- What did you enjoy most about the party?
- Were there any aspects you think could be improved?
- Any suggestions for future events?

Your feedback is invaluable to us. Please reply to this email with your thoughts by [insert date].

Thank you for your participation!

Best regards,
[Your Name]
[Your Position]